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October 29, 2014  

 

NOTICE TO PRODUCERS 
 

Due to increased demand and growth, SaskMilk is 

implementing a quota increase of 1.75% effective 

December 1, 2014.   
 

We recognize that producers have done an excellent job of 

increasing production in response to the significant increases 

over this past year, and we need it to continue.  As was 

presented at the Producer meetings, both the province and 

the western pool need additional production to meet national 

requirements.  Your best effort to fulfill your obligation and 

meet your quota production requirements and incentive days 

is critical to maintaining Saskatchewan’s share of the 

national pool. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Directors of the Board or the SaskMilk office. Director 

contact information is available in the monthly newsletter 

and on the website at http://www.saskmilk.ca. 


